re: Application Nr 2021/1150/P

Dear Elaine Quigley

We the tenants of Rosebery Square East (48 families) are extremely concern with the level of NOISE which is going to be
added by the 4 AIR CONDITIONIG units planned to be installed on the roof of 7 Warner Yard.

We already experience constant noise from the businesses in Warner’s Yard.

The PLAY FAIR company, Warners Yard 8, AIR CONDITIONIG units are malfunctioning and causing loud thumping and
whizzing noises . Nr 3 Warners Yard has an industrial level of noise Air conditioning

To have additional 4 Air Conditioning Units installed on top of the roof of Nr 7 of Warners Yard

is inhumane and against any Health and Environmental norms.

We can only open the windows facing the Warners Yard and the Courtyard from Vine Hill

as we have two bus stops and a lot of main road traffic from Rosebery Avenue

We would kindly ask you to reconsider the positioning of the AIR CONDITIONING Plants
when making the decision regarding giving the Council Planning Permission to the
Application Nr 2021/1150/P( 7 Warner Yard and 14 Rosebery Avenue, London EC1R 4DZ

Kind Regards

on behalf of residents of
Rosebery Square East
K.P. Malinowska



